
Notice of  

Student Fees Hearing 

Papillion La Vista Community Schools 

Board of Education 

July 8, 2024 

 

  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Student Fees Hearing of the Board of Education of the School 

District of Papillion La Vista, in the County of Sarpy, in the State of Nebraska, will be held July 8, 

2024, 6:00 p.m. at the Papillion La Vista Community Schools Administration Office, Board 

Room, 420 South Washington Street, Papillion, Nebraska. 

 

The purpose of the Student Fees Hearing is to; review the amount of money collected from 

students pursuant to the use of waivers as provided in policy #3307-Student Fees for the  

2023-24 school year and to hear support, opposition, criticism, suggestions, or observations of 

taxpayers relating to any recommended changes and a summary of fees to be collected relative 

to the 2024-25 school year. 

 

 

SuAnn Witt, Secretary 

Papillion La Vista Community Schools 

Board of Education 


